
 
Welcome to the 1st SEBD 
Newsletter 

Welcome to the first issue of the SEBD 
Newsletter. There will be 3 newsletters every 
year (Autumn, Winter and Spring), which will 
form an essential summary of the 
highlights that have happened throughout the 
year. Contact us if you would like to contribute.  

Please take time to have a look through 
the recent ISDB meeting and travel grant 
awardees and reminders of our social media 
accounts. And don’t forget our open call to 
attend Developmental Biology courses! 

 

Social Media  
 

@SEBiolDev 

@sebioldev 

https://sebioldev.blogspot.com/  
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ISDB Meeting 2021  

 
 
After a long delay due to the sanitary situation, 
developmental biologists from all around the world 
got together in Salgados Palace, Algarve, Portugal 
for the 19th ISDB meeting. With sessions covering 
many areas of developmental biology, from 
Organoids to Development and Disease, the 
meeting was a great example of how Developmental 
Biology Is thriving. 
 
The SEBD granted 12 travel grants to junior 
researchers to participate in the meeting. 
Congratulations to the grantees! 
 
Predoc grants: 
Aitor Bañon Gonzalez, Alejandro Castilla Ibeas,  
Carolyn Engel Pizcueta, Genoveva Guerrero,  
Palmira Llorens Giralt, Miquel Sendra Ortola,  
Ana Sousa Ortega, Queralt Tolosa. 
 
Postdoc grants: 
Diana García Morales, Alejandro Gil,  
María Rossello Xamena, Raquel Rouco García.  

 
The grantees together with SEBD Board members 

 

 
SEBD members enjoying the meeting and participating in the scientific discussions 

 



Asamblea General 
During the ISDB meeting the SEBD celebrated an “Asamblea General Ordinaria” with 36 members 
present. If you could not attend and would like to know all that was discussed, please read the minutes 
on our webpage. 

 
Open call for applications to developmental biology courses 

Are you planning to attend any course related to developmental biology? Don’t miss this opportunity.

 
https://sebd.es/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/carta-becas-cursos.pdf 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
The next European Developmental Biology Congress will take place in Oxford, UK, on September 25th-
28th 2023. We hope to see you there! 

 

 
 
 

Special Issue  
17th Spanish Society for Developmental Biology 
Meeting: New Trends in Developmental Biology. 
This special issue gathered 13 original or review 
publications by members of the SEBD. The 
SEBD2020 gathered about 280 registrants and 
received 132 scientific abstracts. This special 
issue reflects the diversity and richness of the 
presentations we enjoyed at the SEBD2020 
meeting. 
 
https://www.frontiersin.org/research-
topics/17566/17th-edition-of-the-spanish-society-
for-developmental-biology-meeting-new-trends-
in-developmental-bi#articles 

 
 


